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May 26, 2011

United Nations Global Compact
United Nations
New York, NY 10017

To Whom It May Concern:

Knowing the importance of participating in the Global Compact and how vital
it is to report the accurate documentation of the Communication on Progress (COP),
we are writing you to ask for a deadline extension to allow us the needed time to
gather and post the required information.

We have been informed that the report of APCO Worldwide needs to be
received by June 1, 2011. We are committed to fulfill this Global Compact

requirement, however, we must request this period of grace in order to complete
the process.

The COP will be sent no later than July 1, 2011.
Best Regards,
ﬁ (oo

it Arenas
Director, Office of the CEO
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